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December 4, 2024 
 
 
 
 
Raymond Sheldon, Jr. 
7712 42nd Dr NW 
Tulalip, WA  98271 
 
Re: Appointment to the Snohomish County Urban Center Design Review Board 

 
Dear Mr. Sheldon: 
 
On behalf of the Snohomish County Council, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you 
for accepting the appointment to the Snohomish County Snohomish County Urban Center 
Design Review Board. 
 
It is gratifying to see citizens such as yourself participating in these important functions.  
We sincerely appreciate you making yourself available to serve in this capacity. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jared Mead 
Council Chair 
 
 
cc: Planning and Development Service 
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